
Parent Forum – 9th December 2022 

Present: James Titley-Rawson, Aimee Hopwood, Lauren Esders, Lucy Barlow 

 

Agenda Item Discussion Actions 

1. Home Learning Policy Many parents are happy with the 
home learning policy.  
Potentially more for year 6 to help 
prepare for secondary.  
 
Concerns regarding Seesaw and 
how children record their home 
learning. Some families would 
prefer paper copies. 
 
Families would prefer less choice, so 
expectation is children complete the 
activity that is set, not choose from 
2. 
 
Year 1 are not set up on Seesaw yet 
due to an issue with licenses. That is 
now sorted and they will be set up 
shortly. 

 
 
 
 
 
Academy to look at how home 
learning is sent home.  
 
 
 
Academy to review activities set.  
 
 
 
 
Year 1 to set up Seesaw 

2. Workshops to support learning at 
home. 

Families shared they would 
welcome more open sessions where 
they can come and look at learning 
and books.  

JTR shared that we are looking at 
introducing times when parents can 
come in and learn with their 
children for different lessons.  

3. AOB Communication 
Heating – families would have liked 
to know about this. JTR shared that 
because the classrooms were at an 
acceptable temperature there was 
no requirement to let families 
know. If the temperature had 
dropped further then we would 
have informed.  
 
Year 2 mock SATs. Assessment 
forms part of our usual classroom 
practice and therefore this would 
not be communicated. Children will 
complete tests, quizzes and 
assessments throughout the week 
and year to support identifying gaps 
in learning.  
 
New Policies 
We have introduced a range of new 
policies. Year 5 and 6 can still walk 
home on their own and leave the 
site if a form is completed and 
handed in to the office. The same is 
true with mobile technology – it can 
still be left in the office but families 
will need to complete a form. 

 
Review communication.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 5 and 6 families to fill in new 
forms. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Birthday Sweets 
This decision was taken due to the 
School Food Standards and also the 
considerable amount of allergies 
across the Academy. JTR shared 
how allergies can start at any time 
and that children being given 
sweets and then leaving the site 
could lead to allergic reactions away 
from the Academy.  
 
School Photos 
Thank you for all the feedback we 
will talk to our photographer about 
this for next year. We do receive a 
commission on all photos sold 
which come back to the Academy.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
JTR to speak to photographer.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


